
 

 

17th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

SCHOOL DISCO for Years 1-6 

 

A school disco is planned for Thursday 30th March 2023.  

 

Years 1 - 3 will have their disco from 4:30pm until 6:00pm.  

Years 4 - 6 will have their disco from 6:30pm until 8:00pm.  

 

This allows some time for pupils to go home and change into their ‘disco clothes’ and 

return to school excited!  

 

Please carefully note the finishing times and collect your child on time.  

 

As the doors will not be open until the start of the disco, your child should not be on the 

premises until this time as there is no supervision prior to the start of the disco.  

 

The cost of a disco ticket is £3.00. Tickets will be on sale through School Gateway until 

4:00pm on Tuesday 28th March 2023.  

 

There will be a tuck shop selling hotdogs (£1.00), slices of pizza – including vegetarian 

choices (50p), crisps (20p), drinks (50p) and sweets (5p). Pupils will also have access to 

drinking water. This gives pupils the opportunity to spend money in a safe environment 

whilst developing a life skill which is a necessity.  

 

If you would like any more details, please ask. I look forward to an enjoyable disco.  

 

Many Thanks,  

Mr R Veale Head Teacher 

 

 


